from: EverBlue Lake Solutions <jtucci@Ilake-savers.com>

To: Poynter, Larry (DEQ)
Cc: Jedlld@aol.com
Subject: Re: Status check on removal and disposal of material removed from Mann Drain

Larry,

All material has been removed and disposed of according to guidelines for the Indian Lake Mann Drain Site. The work was completed 9/13/2018.
Thank you.

Best Regards,

John J. Tucci

President, Lake Savers, LLC

President, AerationTech, LLC

269.389.0644

jtucci@lake-savers.com

www.lake-savers.com

www.AerationTech.com



